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September 2 

Labor Day 

City Offices Closed 

 

 

September 5 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

September 12 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

September 19 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Mayors Message – When I was first 

elected as a councilmember and was 

going through the city budget process, I 

was surprised to learn that the school 

crossing guards are hired and employed 

by the city and not the school district.  

School Crossing Guards are part of Hyrum 

City’s Road Department. 

 

Hyrum City has two school crossing guards 

that are great at their jobs.  Vicky Huish 

has been a crossing guard by Lincoln 

Elementary for 25 years.  Heidi Pearce has 

been a crossing guard by Canyon Elementary for two years.  I 

appreciate their dependability and sincere care for the 

elementary school children in our community.  I thank them for 

contributing in making Hyrum a great place to live! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

 

Special Thanks – Thank you to everyone who came out and 

supported Hyrum City’s Night Out Against Crime.  Special thanks 

to JBS, Frito Lays, Franz, and Bridgerland for their donations. 

 

Tree Trimming – This fall Hyrum City will have professional 

arborists out trimming trees on city property.  If you have 

questions or concerns, please contact Hyrum City, 245-6033.   

 

Election Day – The General Election will be held on Tuesday, 

November 5th 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  All voting take place in the 

Hyrum City Council Chambers 60 West Main (NOT the Hyrum 

Civic Center). The following five candidates are running for 

three City Councilmember Seats: Stephen Adams, Bart Baird, 

Jeff Hertzler, Vicky McCombs, and Craig Rasmussen. 
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Hyrum City Crossing Guards 

Vicky Huish (Lincoln Elementary) and Heidi Pearce (Canyon Elementary). 

Senior Center News – ALL seniors are invited to join us at the Hyrum Senior Center located 

at 675 East Main, Hyrum. We are open Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. with lunch 

at noon Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please call by 10:00 a.m. to reserve your spot for 

lunch. The cost is $3.  

 

Upcoming Events – October 9th, Health Fair: flu shots, services, drawings & treats, 9:00 a.m. – 

12:00 p.m. 

 

Mondays – Pool & Quilting. 

  2 CLOSED. 

  9 Breakfast & Bingo for a buck, 10:30 a.m. 

   Board Meeting, 1:00 p.m. 

  30 Breakfast & Bingo for a buck, 10:30 a.m. 

Tuesdays – Chair Yoga, 9:30 a.m., Games, 12:30 p.m., Pool & Quilting. 

  17 Tip Class, 11:00 a.m.  

Wednesdays – Programs, 12:30 p.m. Pool & Quilting. 

  4 Harp by Christine Altom.  

 11 Singing by Ana Anawalt. 

 18 Singing by Lezlee Monroe. 

 25 Singing by Colleen Gordin. 

Thursdays –  

  12 Mystery Trip, 9:00 a.m. 

  26 Mystery Trip, 9:00 a.m. 

Fridays – Bingo, 12:30 p.m. Pool & Quilting. 

  13 BINGO, bring a white elephant. 

  20 Brown BINGO. 



Museum News – Did you know that the Civilian Conservation Corps (CCC) employed young 

unmarried men in the late 1930’s to perform manual labor jobs related to the development of 

rural areas? Hyrum benefitted from this program in many ways including the beautiful rockwork 

on the south side of Main Street from 300 East to 200 East and 100 West to 200 West. We invite 

anyone interested in learning more---including the location of hidden designs in the rockwork-

--to join us for our guided tours of Historic Hyrum on Saturday, September 7th. The riding tours 

will leave from the museum at 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. Sign-up at the museum (or call/email) 

to secure your spot on this engaging riding tour. 

The Elite Hall Restoration Committee invites you to Hyrum’s fourth annual Fall Harvest Festival 

on Saturday, September 7th from 5:30 - 7:30 p.m. at the Elite Hall. Bring your family, friends, and 

neighbors to play games, visit a petting zoo, find special treats at the bake sale, and enjoy 

some yummy chili/soup in a bread bowl for dinner with drink for only $5.00! There will also be 

some new surprises, so don’t miss it. And don’t forget to stick around and dance to all your 

country favorites at the Harvest Hoedown from 7:30 - 9:30 p.m. Since restoration of the hall will 

commence later this fall, we will have all the architectural plans, renderings, and donation 

information on display for all those interested in learning more about our named donor 

projects and other opportunities. We hope to see you there and appreciate your support! 

Our 2019-2020 season of Back in Time monthly children’s activities kicks-off with Apple 

Adventures on September 10th, 11th and 12th from 1:00 - 1:30 p.m. each day. Children will 

participate in a short learning experience followed by an activity and treat. We welcome all 

children to attend Back in Time, but activities are geared toward pre-school-aged children. 

All museum events are free and sign-up is preferred. 

The USU Big Band Swing Club is hosting a dance at the Elite Hall on Saturday, September 14th 

at 8:00 p.m. featuring the live music of the Cache Community Big Band. Dance lessons by 

professional instructors will commence at 7:00 p.m. for those interested. SAVE THE DATE! Look 

for more info to come about their Halloween dance on October 31st. 

The staff and board of the Hyrum Museum have completed the first year of a two-year 

statewide program facilitated by Utah Humanities and the Utah Division of Arts and Museums 

to improve the museum’s sustainability, capacity, and use of best practices. The Standards 

and Excellence Program for History Organizations (StEPs) is recognized nationally as the 

hallmark all history organizations are measured by and we have successfully met or surpassed 

the bronze level on the first three sections: Mission, Vision Governance, Management, and 

Audience. We have been working hard to make sure the museum not only serves our 

community now, but is sustainable and will continue to service our community well into the 

future. In order for staff to participate in continued professional development training, the 

museum will be closed the entire week of September 16th -24th along with Saturday, September 

28th. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

 

 

 

 



Library News – Library hours Monday - Friday 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., and Saturday 10:00 a.m. 

– 3:00 p.m.  

 

Mondays -  Musical Monday’s 10:30 & 11:00 a.m. for ages 0-3. 

September 30, 4:00 p.m., Lego Club. This is first come, first serve – 25 spots 

will be available. Tickets will be handed out 15 minutes prior. 

Wednesdays - Wacky Wednesday’s 11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. ages 3-5. 

September 4th, Kick off for fall programs – story time with the Sheriff, 1:00 

p.m. City Square.  

Fridays -  September 6th, 3:30 p.m., Magic Tree House Club, 1st – 3rd graders.  

   This month we will be focusing on book #17: Tonight on the Titanic. 

Movie Days – September 10th Family Movie Day “Aladdin” free popcorn, 4:00 p.m. 

Teen Activities -  Join us every Friday in the Teen Zone from 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. for ages 12-17. 

Various activities will be available from computer games to snap circuits to even coloring 

pages.  Don’t forget we have our monthly DIY craft that you can put together either in the 

Teen Zone or at home. 

 

The Teen Advisory Committee (TAC) is collecting school supplies to donate to Little Lambs 

Foundation as a service project.  Please see their website for a complete list of items they are 

looking for.  If you would like to donate please bring items into the library. 

 

Teen Reading Challenge – Enter to win 1 of 5 Amazon gift cards.  Read 50 books between 

now and April 11th for your chance to win. 

 

We will be collecting fleece, until September 21st for our first Adult 

Service Book Club Service Project.  We will be making fleece blankets 

for Little Lambs Foundation. 

 

NEW Adult Services Book Club. 15 spots available – We will be making 

fleece blankets for Little Lambs and you will receive the first book 

“Lake House” by Kate Morton. 

 

Like us on Facebook, Instagram, and Goodreads @hyrumlibrary.  Social media is where you 

will find up to date information on programs and so much more about the library.  Also, visit 

www.hyrumlibrary.com and sign up for your online library account today. 

 

The Family Place – The Family Place is pleased to announce that Dr. Sheryl Goodey has 

been selected as the new Executive Director.  She began serving in this role on August 5, 2019.  

This leadership transition comes as Esterlee Molyneux pursues the role of Chief Relationship 

Officer with The Family Place.  Dr. Goodey said, “I am very happy to accept the Executive 

Director position and be able to work alongside such a well-known group of people.  I have a 

longstanding passion for protecting children and strengthening families.” 

 

As The Family Place makes this change in leadership, they express heartfelt appreciation to 

Esterlee Molyneux for her years of service as Executive Director and look forward to her 

continued role. 
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